
 CONNECTED 
to God  

to God’s Word 

to God’s House 

“...that their hearts may be 
encouraged, having been 

knit together in love..”  
Colossians 2:2 

 CHURCH LEADERS 
ELDERS 

Matt Maurer  704.437.1498 
Eddie Nuckols  336.492.7619 

Phil Forrest  336.751.0764 

DEACONS 
Rick Brown (Worship) 

 336.399.2201 
Steve Brown (Building/Grounds) 

336.407.4933 
Tom Davenport (Fellowship) 

336.918.6448 
Gary Dull (Outreach & Missions) 

336.749.7838 
Jered Markman (Teaching)  

336.469.0976 
Brandon Maurer (Technology) 

731.267.8188 

PREACHER 
Matt Langfield  336.588.4854 

PLAN of SALVATION 
Hear the Gospel   

Romans 10:17 
Believe Jesus is  

God’s Son  
Acts 16:30-31,  
Hebrews 11:6 

Repent of Sin  
Acts 17:30-31 

Confess Jesus is  
God’s Son  
Acts 8:36-37,  

Matthew 10:32,  
Romans 10:9-10 
Be Baptized  

Acts 2:38 
Live Faithfully  

1 John 1:7, Rev 2:10 

SCHEDULE  
OF SERVICES 

SUNDAY  
Bible Class 10am 

Morning Worship 11am 
Evening Worship 6pm 

WEDNESDAY 
Bible Class 7pm 

North Main Street Church of Christ 
A Friendly Church with a Vital Message      May 30, 2021 

Where Should We Sit? 

 One of the first things we all do as we enter the audito-
rium and prepare for worship is to decide where we will sit. 
Maybe we choose to sit near the front to hear or see better or 
sit near the back to train our young children more easily. May-
be we pick a pew with plenty of room for our entire family, or 
perhaps we sit right in the middle because we always have. 
Every seat offers a different angle, environment, and perspec-
tive of the worship activities. 

 Spiritually speaking, the Bible warns us to carefully 
choose where we will sit, not in the auditorium, but in our 
spiritual lives. In Psalm 1:1, we read, “How blessed is the man 
who does not walk in the counsel of the wicked, nor stand in 
the path of sinners, nor sit in the seat of scoffers!” Scoffers are 
foolish and babbling mockers who might ridicule righteous-
ness and holy living, and we are blessed if we choose to avoid 
sitting among them. We are blessed if we avoid getting com-
fortable while surrounded by “scoffers.” 

 The passage continues by describing the alternative of 
choosing that bad seat, “But his delight in in the law of the 
Lord, and in His law he meditates day and night” (Psalm 1:2). 
Instead of choosing to walk, stand, and even sit among wicked 
and sinful men, the righteous will delightfully and intentionally 
choose to dwell in the word of God. The faithful Christian will 
choose to sit and to meditate on God’s word day and night. 

                 Matt Langfield 

605 North Main Street  Mocksville, NC 27028   336.751.2866   nmcofc@yadtel.net   ww.nmcofc.org 



ATTENTION MEN 
Remember to turn in your Monthly Men 
to Serve survey to one of the Elders or 

Rick Brown. THANK YOU! 

WELCOME VISITORS 
We are so glad that you are here! We hope you will find the service  
meaningful as we strive to worship God in spirit and in truth. We en-
courage you to stay a while after service so we can get to know you. 

UPCOMING EVENTS at NORTH MAIN 
Next Sunday  Bible classes resume 
June 21-23  Vacation Bible School 

NOTE: JCM Bible Study is suspended until fall 

AREA EVENTS 

June 27-July 3  Week 3 at CBC 
September 11  9th Annual CBC Blue Grass Festival 

HAPPY ANNIVERSARY
Sara & Oscar Koontz   Thursday June 3 
Deborah & Gary Dull   Friday June 4 

A baby shower is being planned for An-
nie Ressa on Sunday July 25. If you would 

like to help let Terri Maurer know. 

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL REMINDERS 
BEADS, LARGE BUTTONS, and STICKERS  are needed for crafts.. 

Remember to register your child(ren)r at nmcofc.org/vbs 

THOSE IN NEED OF PRAYER  
Bea Gidcomb, friend of Taylor Maurer, was in an apartment fire. She 

is currently in ICU in Nashville, TN in critical condition. 
Jenny Davenport’s coworker’s 18 year old nephew, Nathan, has im-

proved. He has been able to go home. Please continue to keep him 
and his family in your prayers. 

Arvata Kinder has requested prayers for her family.  
Ivey Nell Boger had surgery for a bowel obstruction this past week. 
Jay Stanley underwent a routine procedure this past Friday. 
Mildred  Bean, Bubba and Diane Cannon, Mary Ellen Dull, Don Grubbs, 

Paul Johnson, Sara and Oscar Koontz,  Mildred Phelps, Aileen Potts, 
Jenny Smith 

Shut- Ins: Robert Cole, Vergie Farmer, Estelle Kluttz, Wanda Scott 

“How _______ __ ___ ___ ___ ____ ___ ____ __ ___ 
_______ __ the ______, nor _____ in ___ ____ __ 

______, nor ___ in ___ ____ of ________! But ____ 
_______ __ __ the ___ of ___ ____, and __ _______ __ 

_________ ___ and ____.” – Psalm 1:1-2 

http://nmcofc.org/vbs

